
 
From: Alison Hill and Tandy Jones 
           Grassy Fork Farm 
           1496 Lamont Norwood Rd. 
           Pittsboro, NC 27312 
 
To: Chatham County Planning Board 
 
We are writing in support of the proposal of Irene Gattis and Joe Mosnier for the 
development of the Mann’s Chapel Event Center and Café. As residents of Lamont 
Norwood Road for the past twenty-five years we would value this addition to our 
community and the preservation of this important building.  We have attended church 
services, weddings, funerals, crèche scenes, parades, and even counted votes at this 
historic site over the years and would love to see it once again function as a community 
gathering spot, particularly as described in Joe’s and Irene’s vision for an establishment 
centered around local agricultural products. 
 
Thank you for considering this request. 


